
From: C Goode   

Sent: 12 December 2019 00:19 

To: DC Support   

Cc: Chesterton Parish Council Clerk  

Subject: Great Lakes UK Ltd – Planning Application No: 19/02550/F 

 
Appletreewick 
Heyford Road 
Kirtlington 
OX5 3HS 
 
12/12/2019 
 
Ms Clare Whitehead 
Case Officer 
Development Management 
Cherwell District Council 
Bodicote House 
Bodicote 
Banbury 
OX15 4AA 
 
Dear Ms Whitehead, 
 
I would like to object to the planning application made by Great Lakes UK Ltd (19/02550/F).  
 
As a resident of Kirtlington I feel that the A4095 is already a very busy road and an accident waiting 
to happen. We are already subjected to the dangers of speeding cars and construction lorries 
through the village. The additional traffic that will pass through the village during the construction 
period and after will only worsen the situation.  
 
There will be increased air and noise pollution. 
 
I cannot see any benefit to the local community. 
 
I cannot see how the local infrastructure within any of the adjacent villages will cope with any 
additional traffic. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Charlotte Goode 

 


